
 
 
 

Join Tom & Michelle Breckon for an Impromptu Trip 
V. Sattui Winery / Rutherford Grill 

This Tuesday February 5th 
Leave Orchard Creek at 9:30 AM 

Weather Permitting 
 
Meet us at Orchard Creek and follow us by Lake Berryessa to V. Sattui Winery.  We should 
arrive at the Winery around noon.  At this point you can do whatever you like: wine tasting at 
one of the many wineries in the area, go shopping, walk around St. Helena. 
 
You can meet us at the Rutherford Grill at 2:30 for lunch.  They mostly have tables for 4, so you 
can pair up with another couple, however you have to make your own reservations (707-963-
1792).  After lunch we will drive home by back-tracking on the same route. 
 

RSVP by email to: Tom Breckon (See LHSCG Roster for email address). 
 

We have been watching the weather forecast for Tuesday.  It is now looking good, but if the 
weather goes against us, we will bail.  If you RSVP, we will send you an email if we change our 

mind. 
 
 

 








